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 Bloomberg Law database is available free of 
charge to Law Library patrons!  
 

 A comprehensive legal research platform, 
Bloomberg Law has positioned itself as a direct 
competitor to Lexis and Westlaw.   

 

 Library cardholders can access Bloomberg Law 
from a designated Bloomberg Law terminal 
using their Library Card number.   

 

 Delivery options: print to PDF, print to paper 
for .25/page, or email select documents.*   

 

 Practice areas include litigation, health, 
privacy, bankruptcy, labor & employment, 
corporate, securities, IP, tax and legal ethics.  

 

 Unique tools available for litigators and 
corporate/transactional attorneys.  

 

 Need Help? Email us at lawlib@acgov.org or 
Bloomberg Law at help@bloomberglaw.com  

 

*   Some content/features disabled on Patron Access. 

 

 Docket Search: Search state and federal court 
dockets by keyword and view complaints. 

 

 Comprehensive state and federal primary legal 
materials (cases, annotated statutes & regs). 
Update with the proprietary BCite citator.   

 

 Use Points of Law feature (comparable to 
headnotes) within cases to find the best 
precedent decisions.  

 

 Transactional Intelligence Center is a repository 
of transactional forms, clauses & checklists.  

 

 Secondary Sources & Breaking Legal News. 
Treatises from ABA, Wiley, James Publishing & 
BNA, including the Tax Management Portfolios.  

 

 Litigation Analytics: Gain insights & make 
predictions with attorney and judge analytics.   

 

 Use ALM VerdictSearch to retrieve verdicts and 
settlements by injury or case type.  

 

 *   “Download” and “Request” functions not available.  
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